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Hello Parents, 
 
As a member of the Glengarry Figure Skating Club family, we are emailing you today with some 
information about exciting upcoming events at our club. 
 
Okanagan Regional Championships: 

• Glengarry is hosting the 2019 Okanagan Regional Championship figure skating competition.   
Date: February 15-17, 2019 
Location: Memorial Arena (399 Power St) 

• Many of our skaters will be competing alongside other talented skaters from the area. Please 
come out and enjoy this free event with your family!   

• Fundraising:  We will be selling plush flowers to throw on ice for a skater’s performance, as well 
as raffle baskets and a silent auction. Proceeds to assist with Glengarry Competition Program. 

• Volunteers Needed- sign up here  
 
Ogopogo Event: 

• Glengarry hosts a mini competition annually for area skaters who are at the lower levels of 
figure skating. 

Date: March 16, 2019 
Location: McLaren Arena 

• Many of our young skaters participate in this fun event.  Admission to watch is free. 

• Volunteers needed- sign up here  
 
Roast Beef Dinner at the Barley Mill 

• Glengarry is hosting a fundraising Roast Beef Dinner at the Barley Mill. 
Date: March 24th 
Location: Barley Mill Pub (2460 Skaha Lake Rd) 

• Tickets will go on sale soon and will be $20 per person for the all you can eat buffet 

• There will only be 100 tickets available, so please be sure to watch for information coming out 
on that great night out (adults only).  

• Fundraising: there will be a 50/50 raffle and silent auction. Proceeds to assist with the Ice Show 
Program and the Glengarry Competition Program 

• Volunteers needed- sign up here 
 
Glengarry Ice Parade (show) 2019 

• Glengarry’s annual event to showcase ALL of our skater’s talents. 
Date: April 11, 2019 
Location: South Okanagan Event Centre 

• Tickets are $10/ person.  Children under 12 are free. 

• Volunteers needed (free admission)- sign up here 
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Fundraising and Sponsorships 
 
Our club hosts these events each year for the enjoyment of our skaters, families and community.  These 
events also are an avenue to fundraise and help to supplement the costs associated with figure skating.  
Sponsorships:  Glengarry has an established sponsorship program.  This program awards companies 
with different types of perks and advertisement depending upon the donation size.  Donations are both 
nominal (money) and non-nominal (donated item).  We are currently in the process of accepting 
sponsorship donations for our upcoming season (March 2019- April 2020).  Please see more about this 
program on our website (link here).  
 
Raffle and Silent Auction donation item collection:  
This year, we are trying some new fundraising events including raffles and silent auctions at the Regional 
Competition and the Barely Mill Night Out.  Attached to this message (link here) you will find a letter 
that we would love you all to review, which explains our request for donations for the raffle basket and 
silent auction. 
 
As we are only a few people organizing these events, we greatly appreciate any help parents can give, 
whether it be sharing events on Facebook and inviting friends and family to participate, or especially 
willing to take letters around town to different businesses. We will be posting a spreadsheet at the 
arena with some businesses we have brainstormed to contact, but welcome your suggestions as well! If 
you own a business and would like to donate, we would love to have your support.  If you are able to 
take letters, please look for the spreadsheet on the bulletin board and write your name on the line 
associated with the businesses you intend to contact and simply check-mark it when letters have been 
delivered or emailed. Copies of the letter can be provided at the rink. 
 
We really appreciate any support families can lend, as family support is the life-blood of the club - 
without you our club could not flourish and enjoy the great opportunities and events hosted by our club. 
 
Thank you!  
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